
November 17, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Robert R. Holden 

15020 Dublin Street #41 

Gardena, CA 90249 

 

Dear Mr. Holden: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated November 14, 1995.  Enclosed please find copies of the documents 

which the Board released on October 19, 1995 and October 26, 1995. 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Assassination Records Review Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


